
The following is the information on a survey that residents of our 
neighborhood my respond to if they are so inclined: 
 

I am contacting you on behalf of a team from Yale’s Jackson Institute that is 
conducting an independent research project in consultation with UNHCR, 
the United Nations’ Refugee Agency.  Led by Joseph Cassidy of the Wilson 
Center, we seek to study refugee resettlement in Denver and Aurora 
County, and provide advice to UNHCR and the U.S. Government about 
how to improve the U.S. refugee resettlement program.

Past research in this area has failed to effectively study the perspectives 
and thoughts of the community, and so we are reaching out to select 
Neighborhood Organizations in Denver with the goal of better 
understanding your perspectives and the perspective of your 
neighborhood. We’ve chosen the Country Club Historic Neighborhood 
because we believe your thoughts might be particularly enlightening on this 
issue. 
 
We have a survey (online or paper) that we would love if you could 
distribute out to your constituents. If that is possible, I’d be happy to share it 
with you, either the link to the online version or a document of the paper 
copy. 

This is the link to the survey: https://survey.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/
form/SV_6VCSpOS7V8XISjj

Very respectfully,
Carman Drake
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